
 

Permanent Funding Awarded to SASS Program 
August 8, 2023 
 
 
We are excited to announce that ‘Ksan Society’s Sexual Assault Support Services (SASS) program has been awarded 
permanent funding, effective July 1, 2023. 
 
Stable funding provided by the Ministry of Public Safety and Solicitor General allows service providers like ‘Ksan the 
ability to develop long-term, client-centered and trauma-informed programming that provides sexual assault survivors 
with the practical and emotional supports they need.  

 


